
Flash Traffic #11-02-2023 

Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: #11-02-2023 

Date:      11/08/2023 

Subject: November Meeting at Dillions 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

This message is to remind the Perch Base Membership that there will not be a 
general monthly meeting held at Dillion’s BBQ in Glendale this Saturday.  Perch 
Base will be participating in the Phoenix Veterans Day Parade (Refer to FT#11-01-2023 
for details).  There will be a general meeting in December on December 9th. As a 
reminder to all that the annual membership drive is in progress and about 50% of the 
membership has submitted their dues to Chuck Luna, the membership administrator. 
Also need to remind all of you that tickets for this year’s Annual Awards Banquet are 
available at $65/person and you can contact the Treasurer, Joe Trotter, to obtain them or 
at the December general meeting. 

  

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not 
require a response. 

 


